
Building for Safety

• Bill Flinn gave a short introduction to a recent initiative on
"building for safety". This is still a project in its infancy,
currently with no funding but with the support of several
major agencies, academic institutions and private practice.
Three meetings have been held and there is universal
agreement that the majority sector that self-rebuilds (self-
recovery) after a disaster is inadequately met by the
international community and needs further research and
development.

• The work is being coordinated by Bill, through CENDEP, Oxford
Brookes. Contact bflinn@brookes.ac.uk for further details.


